
 

 

Recentralising Te Tiriti o Waitangi 
in Public Health Research  

Bridget Robson, UOW 
 

  

 

To join by web-conference go to:  https://connect.otago.ac.nz/ph_seminar/ 

For more information, see http://otago.ac.nz/UOWevents  

ALL WELCOME! 

Recentralising Te Tiriti o Waitangi in 
public health research: Can we re-
imagine the Treaty promise?  
 
Bridget Robson (Ngāti Raukawa), a 
Māori health researcher from Te 
Rōpū Rangahau Hauora a Eru Pōmare 
will present emerging thoughts for 
discussion. 

 

12.30  to 1.15pm Friday 5th August 2016  
Small Lecture Theatre, Level D, UOW  
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